
STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION

To: Mayor Gavin Buckley

From: Michael Mallinoff

Date: 5/22/2023

Subject: R-32-23 Annapolis All-Stars Youth Sports Program Fee Waiver

Purpose of legislation
The purpose of this legislation is to waive certain City of Annapolis fees for the Annapolis
All-Stars II, Inc., a youth sports program.

Impact of legislation on operations
The setting and waiving of fees is in the purview of the City Council. The City has been
underscoring this in its operations to help promote consistency and transparency. Staff is
neutral regarding this particular fee waiver, but staff recommends that the City Manager’s Office
and City Council work together once the FY24 budget has been passed to establish clearer and
more robust policies around fee waivers.

Impact of legislation on staffing
This legislation does not impact City staffing.

Prepared by Victoria Buckland, Assistant City Manager


